
An  afternoon  of  traditional
Scottish Fiddle Music

The  Edinburgh  Highland  Reel  and
Strathspey  Society  EHRSS)  is
returning  to  the  Queen’s  Hall  to
present another varied programme of
traditional  Scottish  fiddle  music
in March.
The concert will feature the orchestra under the baton of well
known  Scottish  Fiddle  player  Yla  Steven  BEM  playing  a
selection of marches, strathspeys, reels, jigs and slow airs.

In addition, EHRSS welcomes the up and coming Scottish tenor
Christopher Haggerty. Christopher is developing the singing of
glorious Scottish songs in his father’s footsteps.

Piper,  Martin  Duncan,  will  start  the  concert  off  in  the
traditional manner with his expert skill on the bagpipes. This
year we will also welcome a choir from the Edinburgh Young
Musicians who will delight us with their singing of Scottish
songs.

An  afternoon  of  traditional  Scottish  Fiddle  Music
presented by the Edinburgh Highland Reel and Strathspey
Society will be held at The Queens Hall 85-89 Clerk
Street, Edinburgh EH8 9JG at 2.30 pm on Sunday 24 March
2024
Tickets from www.thequeenshall.net or at the door
Musical Director: Yla Steven BEM
Tenor: Christopher Haggerty
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Piper: Martin Duncan
Choir: Edinburgh Young Musicians Choir


